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Removing mail-in voting would significantly limit access to the democratic process, 

particularly for vulnerable populations like elderly, disabled, and low-income 

individuals. Not all hard working Americans may not be able to take time off work or 

travel to polling stations. Mail-in voting ensures a more inclusive, accessible, and fair 

voting system, allowing every eligible voter to participate regardless of personal 

constraints. Eliminating this option would undermine the principle of equal 

participation in democracy. 


